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ANNOUNCEMENT 

DON JOHNSON RETIRES AS EDITOR 

It is with considerable regret that I inform our readership that Dr. Donald 
Johnson is retiring as my co-editor of the Journal of Wood Chemistry and 
Technology. Don has been involved with the Journal since he and I developed it in 
1980 and published the first issue in 1981. I have immensely enjoyed our association 
as co-editors and readily acknowledge the fact that working with Don made what 
could have been a very difficult job much easier and, for the most part, enjoyable. 
I have also appreciated the professionalism and high standards that Don has 
continually brought to the Journal. I am sure that all of you join me in thanking Don 
for his many years of service with the Journal. 

Leland R. Schroeder 
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